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Dear Supporter, 
 
Thanks to generous donations and sponsorships from the business community we continue to further our mission of 
providing the highest quality education for a broad diversity of learners. All proceeds from our Annual Gala & Auction 
go directly to supporting students through our Scholarship Program. 

We sincerely hope that we can count on your partnership in our 2016 Gala & Auction “La Dolce Vita” to be held on 
March 12, 2016 in the beautiful surroundings of La Cumbre Country Club. Our goal is to provide an entertaining and 
exciting event that supports students through raising funds for our Scholarship Program. 

A key way for us to raise funds is by soliciting auction items for services, restaurants, hotels, etc. We also have 
opportunities for event sponsorship that include tickets to the event as well as prominent advertising in our program. 
As a donor or sponsor, you will be recognized in the Auction Program, on our event website 
www.ladolcevitagsa2016.weebly.com; online auction website www.biddingforgood.com/GSA2016; and in our weekly 
email blast to families and community members. To learn more about corporate and personal sponsorships; how to 
donate items to the online and live auctions; or how to sponsor some of our 2016 raffles (Vespa Primavera, 
MacBook Air and $1,000 Visa gift card), please contact the Auction Committee at gsa2016auction@gmail.com; or 
visit www.biddingforgood.com/GSA2016. Your charitable donation is tax-deductible. 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
 
Ana Ojeda 
Auction Co-Chair 
 


